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UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION Ill 

Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley 
President, Nuclear Generation Group 
Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Regulatory Services 
Executive Towers West Ill 
1400 Opus Place, Suite 500 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

801 WARRENVILLE ROAD 
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4351 

April 1, 1998 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-237/9702.8(DRP); 
50-249/97028(DRP)) 

Dear.Mr. Kingsley: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 11, 1998, in response to our 

letter dated February 6, 1998, transmitting a Notice of Violation associated with Inspection Report 

No. 50-237/97028(DRP); 50-249/97028(DRP). We have reviewed your corrective actions and 

have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be examined during future 

inspections. 

Sincerely, 

?of1- Mark Ring, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 1 

Docket Nos.: 50-237; 50-249 

See Attached Distribution 
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0. Kingsley 

cc: M. Wallace, Senior Vice President 
D. Helwig, Senior Vice President 
G. Stanley, PWR Vice President 
J. Perry, BWR Vice President 
D. Farrar, Regulatory 

Services Manager 
I. Johnson, Licensing Director 
DCD - Licensing 
M. Heffley, Site Vice President 

-2-

P. Swafford, Station Manager Units 2 and 3 
F. Spangenberg, Regulatory Assurance 

Manager 
Richard Hubbard 
Nathan Schloss, Economist 

Office of the Attorney General 
State Liaison Officer 
Chairman, Illinois Commerce 

Commission 
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Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley 
President, Nuclear Generation Group 
Commonwealth Edison Company 
A TIN: Regulatory Services 
Executive Towers West Ill 
1400 Opus Place, Suite 500 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTrON REPORT NO. 50-237/97028(DRP); 
50-249/97028(DRP)) 

Dear Mr. Kingsley: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 11, 1998, in response to our 

letter dated February 6, 1998, transmitting a Notice of Violation associated with Inspection Report 

. No. 50-237/97028(DRP); 50-249/97028(DRP). We have reviewed your corrective actions and 

have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be examined during future 

. inspections. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Robert M. Lerch for 

Mark Ring, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 1 

Docket Nos.: 50-237; 50-249 

See Attached Distribution 
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